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NMDOT, County and City Officials Discuss Road Needs  
In Southeast New Mexico 

 
Santa Fe- New Mexico Department of Transportation Secretary Tom Church and District Two State 
Transportation Commissioner David Sepich met Thursday with mayors and city officials from Roswell, 
Carlsbad, Eunice, Loving and Artesia as well as officials from Eddy County.  The purpose of this meeting 
was to discuss road needs in southeast New Mexico.  
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